WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER The Izaak Walton League of America, Inc. P.O. Box 116, Damascus, Md. 20705

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Next Membership Meeting, September 25, 1974 - Next Board Meeting, October 9, 1974

THE SEPTEMBER MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be highlighted by a spaghetti dinner to be served at 7:30. The ladies of the Mullinix Mill Chapter will be preparing the dinner. This is an excellent opportunity to bring out potential memberships - shoot a few rounds of trap or skeet, enjoy a dinner without cost and swap a few tall tales. Wives are invited too, in fact, the Mullinix Mill Chapter would like to meet them.

PROGRAM CHAIRMAN JOE MAMILTON reports that the program speaker for the September 25th meeting will be William Cherry, Associate Chief of the Goddard Engineering Physics Division. Mr. Cherry is an excellent speaker and his topic will be solar power.

THE ANNUAL BANQUET AND INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS will be held November 16, 1974 instant of Cotober 5 as earlier announced. Hold the date, more details in October.

THE FALL CATOVEN BAR-B -QUE will be held on Sunday, October 13, 1974. Chairman George Tolara (32)-8166) announced that prices will be the same as the August event with bared brans being substituted for corn on the menu. Lots of helpers and many more dinner participants are again needed. Bill Flanagan, Chairman of the Grounds Committee is requesting your help for September 28 (Saturday) to ready the grounds for the Bar-B -Que event.

A GARAGE AND ANTIQUE SALE will be a special attraction at the Bar-B -Que.Proceeds will be used for club activities. Bring donated items to the clubhouse or call Paul Jackson at 774-4086 for pickup. Bring your friends along on the 13th for a great dinner, sale buys of the year, and good fellowship.

DAVE ANDERSON HAS CONTINUED TO SHOW COOD SUCCESS with the FRIDAY NICHT BINGO activity. The Big Jackpot is at \$1200, and the Little Jackpot at \$490. Dave extends the invitation for more players and would like to solicit more help to run the Bingo. Call Dave at 585-1053.

ARCHERY IS COMING. Skip Johnson is adding new energy to the archery efforts with an indoor shooting schedule coming up for October or November. Call Skip at 948-5483 or Bob Lilly at WH 2-7935 if you would like more information about archery activities.

BALLOTING ON APPLICATIONS. The applicants below were approved by the Board of Directors and will be voted on by the membership at the September meeting.

L. Clagett Warfield, Jr. 20720 Burnham Road Gaithersburg, Md. 20760 Sponsored by Stephen Davis Michael Callahan
5604 Lalos St.
Centerville, Va. 22070
Sponsored by Lloyd Gibson and
Paul Hancock

PIANO IS NEEDED. Do you know of anyone interested in making a donation of a piano? Our chapter needs one. If you know of a donor, we will pick up and deliver it. A letter of donation for tax purposes will be issued to the donor. Call 881-1855 (day) or 972-1953 (evening).

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER THE IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA, INC. P.O. BOX 116 DAMASCUS, MARYLAND 20750

September 17, 1974

Dear Fellow Izaak Waltonians:

It seems that there is a prevalent need for the promotion of fund raising activities. Therefore, we are once again having our "FALL CHICKEN EAR-B-QUE".

In order that this will be a successful venture for our chapter, we again need the support of each member. Therefore, you will find three (3) tickets enclosed, which we ask you to make every effort to sell. We would appreciate ticket sale transactions to be completed prior to our next general membership meeting, Wednesday, September 25, 1974.

If you do not wish to sell these tickets, please return them to the chapter at your earliest possible convenience. It is imperative that we have a reasonably accurate accounting of the sales by our next membership meeting.

You may sell the tickets for \$3.50 each, a 50¢ saving per ticket, as an inscritive to aid in the sale of these tickets. Tickets will be on sale at the door for \$4.00 each.

As an added attraction to make the day more interesting, we are having our first "CARAGE & ANTIQUE SALE".

To insure the successful achievement of our "COALS", we need the support of EVERY 1920EAR of the chapter. If you can spare a few hours to assist in the preparation of this event, please call me at the numbers listed below.

Please make every effort to sell the enclosed tickets! Your cooperation is essential! Remember "SUCCESS BREEDS SUCCESS". With your help, whatever form it may be, we will be successful!!!

Sincerely,
WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER

George C. Tolson 4822 Mori Drive Rockville, Maryland 20852 Home Tel: 770-4217 Bus. Tel: 881-8166

GCT/pe